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Wednesdays  
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only. 
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om 

E-Mail: ban-

gorelks@gmail.com 

Bangor Elks #1106 
May 2017 Newsletter 

Elks Care and Share 

A Message from your ER, 

      Welcome to the beginning of Summer.  We will have a condensed version of the Newsletter 

this month because the Lodge activities have simmered down a bit.  Please remember that the 

lodge hours (listed later in the Newsletter) change on May 1.  In addition, the door code chang-

es on May 1.  The new door code is listed on the back of your membership card.  Please keep in 

mind that this door code is a privilege to members in good standing and should only be used by 

the lodge member and not given out to non-members.  It is expected that all non-members still 

be “buzzed into” the lodge by the bartender on duty, unless accompanied by the member.  This 

includes all non-member spouses and friends.  Also, all dues should be paid before May 1 in 

order to continue using the lodge and club facilities.  Please remit your dues as soon as possi-

ble.      

     Our Drug Awareness committee has been invited to several community events in May.  If 

you would like to assist with any of these community events, contact myself or Kelly and we will 

be happy to get back to you. 

     We are still in need of additional volunteers to run the train at the Borough Park.  If you are 

interested, please email me or call the lodge and we will get back to you.   Highway Cleanup has 

been set for May 13 at 8:00 AM. A sign-up sheet will be available at the lodge if you are inter-

ested in assisting with this event.  Also, Bangor Borough will hold the annual Memorial Day Ser-

vice on May 29.   Join us at the lodge that morning so we can march together as a group for 

that service.  Bar Bingo on May 20 at 7:00 PM.  Kitchen opens at 6:00 PM.   Please keep June 17 

available on your calendar for our Clam and Jam. More info on this in our June Newsletter. 

      John 
 

 

May Friday Dinner Specials 

May 5th 
Spring Turkey Time 

Turkey, Stuffing, Mashed Potatoes, Gravy 

May 12th 

Mother’s Day Specials 

Queen Cut Prime Rib, Potatoes, Veggie, Cannoli 

May 19th 

Prime Rib Sliders and Fries 

May 26th 

White Pizza – Mexican Pizza 

------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Lodge Summer Hours 
Sunday Monday Tuesday – Closed 

Wednesday Thursday 6:00 PM – 11:00 PM 

Friday 5:00 PM – 2:00 AM 

Noon - Midnight 

 

 

REMINDER 

Scholarship Application are 

available! 

 
Any high school senior planning to attend an 

accredited four (4) year college or university, 

and is either a child, stepchild, grandchild, or 

step-grandchild of a member in good standings 

of Bangor Elks Lodge #1106 (not delinquent in 

their dues payment) is eligible for our scholar-

ship.  Your dues must be current and in good 

standing for at least 2 years prior to the date of 

this application. 

You may stop by the lodge to pick an applica-

tion up or email Laura and she will email you 

one! 

Deadline to submit an application is 5/15/17 
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ism essay contest  

 
Balloting and initiation for new members will be held this month.  See lodge board for details. 

 
For Banquet Hall or Bowling Alley Rentals, call Laura at 610-588-3420 then press catering. 

 
 Happy Birthday   Happy Birthday 

 
If your birthday is this month the presentation of this coupon entitles Bangor Elks Lodge #1106 members in good 

standing to a free beverage of their choice.  If accompanied by a spouse or significant other, it also entitles that per-
son to one free beverage of their choice. 

 
DOB: _____________________________ Signature __________________________________  
 
Membership # ___________ 
_______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Dinner on Us!!! 

If you see your membership number 2770, 4991, 2736, 2492, 2807 & 2200 you win up to $15.00 credit towards a 
meal at Bangor Elks on Friday Night.  March numbers are good until the last day of the month.  The credit can be 

used once. 

 

Upcoming Events: 

May 3 and 17 – Lodge Meeting 8:00 PM 

May 5th, Bowling Banquet 

May 13, 8:00 AM Highway Clean Up 

May 20th, 7 pm, Bar Bingo 

May 29, Bangor Memorial Day Services 

June 17, Clam and Jam at the Lodge 

 

Support the Bangor Elks Events they support our charities!!! 
 
 

 
Membership Renewals are due NOW! Help support your lodge’s charitable activities by renewing your membership!  Active or not-your dues 

allow your lodge to continue our many charitable activities that support your community.  For your convenience you may now pay by credit 

card online!  To do so, log onto www.bangorelks1106.com, click the following in order: Member Page, Pay Dues, Membership Dues and or 

donations.   If you have questions please call our secretary, Laura 610-588-0850. 

 

 

l 
Bangor Park Train Engineers and Conductors are needed to run the train this summer at Bangor Park.  Typical running days are Saturday and 

Sunday from 1:00 PM until 5:00 PM.  We will provide all training necessary for the safe operation of the train.  Email bangorelks.er@gmail if 

you are interested in helping with this project.  Training will begin in early June.   

http://www.bangorelks1106.com/
mailto:bangorelks.er@gmail
mailto:bangorelks.er@gmail

